
ERICA REIB REELECTED TO THE BOARD OF THE
STATE BAR’S LABOR AND EMPLOYMENT
SECTION

Attorney Erica N. Reib was recently reelected to the Board of the Labor and Employment
Section of the State Bar. The State Bar of Wisconsin provides opportunities for lawyers to
work on issues that matter to them and the public they serve. The Labor and Employment
Section includes new and experienced attorneys who practice labor and employment law.
The section keeps members up-to-date on recent developments in the law. The section also
allows members to exchange information and opinions on various labor topics and legal
issues in the workplace.

Erica is a member of O’Neil Cannon’s Employment Law Practice Group. She assists clients
with employment discrimination litigation, non-competition and trade secret litigation, OSHA
matters, wage and hour issues, NLRB and unfair labor practice matters, employment policy
and agreement drafting and review, unemployment compensation, investigations and proper
employment practices to avoid litigation. She volunteers her time at Marquette Volunteer
Legal Clinic and Milwaukee Justice Center, and is a board member and legal committee chair
at the Audio and Braille Literacy Enhancement, Inc.

If you would like to contact Erica, she can be reached at 414-276-5000
or erica.reib@wilaw.com.
.
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